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KENDALL COUNTY COURTS REMAIN OPEN

Although the Kendall County Health Department reports an increase in positivity rates
for Covid cases, the Kendall County Courthouse will continue with regular operations.
Presiding Judge, Robert Pilmer said, “We encourage the use of remote appearances via Zoom in
all courtrooms, to the extent possible. This is available to all individuals and attorneys in most
instances, and should be used to help minimize further transmission of the virus.” “The courts
are mn a better position today compared to March of 2020 when all court proceedings occurred in
person,” said Pilmer. Information concerning remote appearances in court can be found on the
Judiciary webpage of the Kendall County website: https://www.co.kendall.il.us/offices/judiciary.

Individuals coming to the courthouse are reminded that they are required to appropriately
wear a mask or facecovering in order to enter the building. Furthermore, individuals who have
any symptoms of an illness should appear remotely to minimize the risk of exposure or infection

to others.
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